July 13th, 1923,

P, W. Harcourt, Esqg.,
The Dominion Bank Building,
Toronto, Ont.

My dear Mre. Harcourt:-

Let me acknowledge receipt
of your letter of July 1llth with reference to
William Bickerstaff.

I am to-day writing to General
Pershing giving him a statement of the case and
asking him 1f there is any possibility of
Bickerstaff being discharged and under what
conditions. On General Pershing's reply I shall
communicate with you further.

W¥ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,




